
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Before and After School 
club 

A reminder that this is now ful-
ly operational.   Please speak to 
Mrs Brazendale or Mrs Chadfield 
for club bookings. 

 

Healthy Snacks reminder 
We would like to remind every-

one that chocolate and sugary 
snacks should not be brought 
into school for break time 
snacks.   

Can you also please ensure that 
water bottles are filled with wa-
ter only and not squash or juice.  
Thank you 

 

Village Hall extension. 
We have been advised that 

work will be starting at the Vil-
lage Hall on 15th May to build 
an outside store room exten-
sion.  

This will involve replacing the 
shed adjacent to the building 
with a brick store room. 

The work will impact the availa-
bility of parking spaces in that 
area of the car park during this 
time and there will, of course, 
be additional builders vehicles 
parking on the car park too.  We 
will monitor the situation and 
keep you updated.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Summer Send-off Social - 
Saturday 14th September  
Dance through the decades!  
Thanks to some talented musical 
parents, we have 2 bands booked 
to play at The Manor Golf Club. 
Pop it on the calendar and book a 
babysitter!  
More information will be included 
in the next newsletter.  

School Meal  menu options 

Please return your menu by 15th 
May for choices from the 20th 
May week. 

 If you feel that your child may 
have an issue with the options on 
a particular day, you can still re-
quest a sandwich or jacket pota-
to.  It would be helpful to know 
this in advance, can you please 
advise Mrs Everill of your re-
quests. 

 School Lunch costs 
Can you please send in your pay-

ment for this half term’s lunch 
money now.  The cost of lunches 
for the half term are £42.94. 

School Milk 
The cost of school milk is £3.80 

for this half term. 
Year 3 and 4 Kwik Cricket 

Windsor Park Thursday 23rd 
May 

We would like to remind parents 
of this upcoming event.  Please 
bring the children into school in 
their PE kits.  There is no need to 
bring in school uniform as they 
will be doing a PE session after 
lunch. 

After School Clubs—
Reception  to Year 4 

There are two places left for 
Tuesday’s Cheerleading club.   

 

Thursday’s after school club is 
now full. 

 

 

Parents’ Assemblies  
Parents are invited to attend our 

parents’ assemblies from 3pm on  
the dates below.     

 

Friday 17th May  3pmfollowed by 
a Safer Internet meeting from 
3.30pm.  Staff will be available to 
look after the chidlren during the 
meeting. 

 

Thursday 13th June 1.30pm  

Sports day.   

If the event finishes before 
3.30pm the children will be able to 
leave early with parents. 

 

Friday 19th July 9.30am  

End of year service in church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 
10th May 2019 

Talbot First School  

Telephone 01889 500273 Email:  office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk Website: www. talbot.staffs..sch.uk   

Twitter:  @TalbotFirst.   

If you have a safeguarding concern about any child you can report it to: First Response by telephoning 0800 1313 126 (Emergency Out 
of Hours on 08456 042886) or via email: first@staffordshire.gov.uk   
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